[bookmark: _GoBack]Classes have been busy preparing work the next few weeks. You may collect these packs either today Thurs 19 or Fri 20 March at the following times allocated to each class.
12 – 1pm  - Miss Brogan, Mrs Hagan, Miss Beacom, Mrs Devine, Miss Slevin
1.15 – 2.15 – Mrs Hackett, Mrs Johnston, Mrs Farrell, Mrs McElhill
2.30 – 3.30 – Mr Campbell, Mrs McCann, Mrs Gallagher-Arruda, Mrs McCaughey, Mrs Flanagan, Ms Nethery
3.45 – 4.45 – Mrs Taggart, Mr McBeth, Mrs McElnea, Miss Morrow, Miss McElhatton

We ask you to follow these guidelines to minimise contact with others –
It will be a drive through system using pupils entrance. Please form a queue and remain in car. Staff will distribute packs to you. 
There will be no admittance to school building. 
Social stories are also available on the school website. Children’s medication and other supplies will also be sent home.
Thank you for your cooperation and patience. This is a very worrying time for all parents and we hope that by providing resources and ideas we can support you during the closure. 
